
Cultural Grants Awarded in July 

 

Members of the Fairfield Cultural Alliance Board awarded grants to three organizations 

at the Fairfield Arts and Convention Center the evening of July 26. Applications for small 

grants to cultural organizations for specific projects had been submitted to the FCA in 

June.   

Grants were awarded to the Chamber Music Society Fairfield for its upcoming season, to 

The ArtWalk for the Maze of Murals Project, and to the Fairfield Arts and Convention 

Center for its Artist Series. Freddy Fonseca, representing the Chamber Music Society 

Fairfield, and Rustin Lippincott of the FACC were on hand to accept the grant awards. 

Artists representing the Maze of Murals project, John Schirmer and Karla Christensen 

were also in attendance. 

 

The Fairfield Cultural Alliance is a volunteer organization dedicated to supporting arts 

and culture in Fairfield. Through their Cultural Trust Fund, they plan to help arts and 

cultural organizations create events and experiences for our town. Those interested in 

becoming involved with the Cultural alliance are encouraged to call Denyce Rusch, FCA 

Board president, at 472-3866. 

 

 

Figure 1: Rustin Lippincott, John Schirmer, Karla Christensen, Denyce Rusch, 

Freddy Fonseca 



 

Figure 2: Denyce Rusch and Freddy Fonseca 

 

Figure 3: Denyce Rusch and Rustin Lippincott 



 

Figure 4: Signing grant documents, L to R: Freddy Fonseca, D. Rusch, Rustin 

Lippincott, Jeff Fitz-Randolph, Karla Christensen, John Schirmer. 


